
  

 

 

We are extremely grateful for our PTA. Our PTA is known as the Friends of 

Stockham – FOS They are an active group of parents who look to support 

the school community as well as raise money to help buy resources for the 

school and provide our children with great opportunities. Everyone who has 

a child at the school or works at the school are members of the Parents and 

Teachers Association (FOS) and other members of the Stockham community 

are more than welcome to join. This independent group is led by parents, 

for parents. It allows parents and carers much greater involvement in the 

school. 

Some of the events that our 
FOS lead on: 

 Family Halloween Disco 
 School Winter Disco  
 Summer fete  
 Christmas gifts and Father 

Christmas visit 
 Film nights 
 Non-uniform days 

...to name but a few! 

If you are interested in 
helping out or want to find 
out more, please contact the 
school office or send an 
email via the school office for 
the attention of the Chair of 
the FOS 

 

Make Friends 

Many Friendships develop from 

being part of our FOS. 

Volunteering your time and 

working towards a common goal is 

a rewarding experience. Being part 

of the FOS is a great way to meet 

new people. 

The key aims of our FOS:  

 Increase the involvement of parents and carers in 
the school.  

 Make sure that information is shared and that 
everyone who wants to contribute can do so.  

 Work together with school staff to make our school 
even better.  

 Represent parents, carers, children and families at 
Stockham Primary School.  

 Raise money to help fund whole-school resources 
and experiences.  

 Seek to be a positive influence. 

FRIENDS of STOCKHAM – WE NEED 

YOU! 

A group of parents are keen to keep our 

FOS running so we are holding an AGM 

meeting on Tuesday 22nd October at 

6:30pm. Come along and find out all 

about what amazing things we do!. Bring 

other parents and carers along with any 

ideas for social events and fund raising. 

With tight budgets, we are relying on 

your fund raising…….We need YOU! 
 


